
 
 

 

KASPERSKY SUBMISSION TO THE GLOBAL DIGITAL COMPACT  

(APRIL 2023) 

 

Kaspersky firmly welcomes efforts by the UN Secretary General to promote the 
concept of global digital commons and considers the Global Digital Compact 
initiative to be an important step in fostering digitalization worldwide.  





https://www.kaspersky.com/capacity-building
https://academy.kaspersky.com/
https://academy.kaspersky.com/news/kaspersky-launches-its-kids-cyber-resilience-project-this-march-2023/

